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Llopd's Register of Shipping,
‘ 104, Commonwealth Building,
Fo Adderley Street,

/ ;;“ f{y
aisn,. [ Y CaPE TowN,... 23rd January, 1947,

Dear 81ir,

With reference to your air maill letter of the Uth
instant respecting the S.8. "EMPIRE LIDDELL", I beg to
inform you that the Owners have decided not to proceed with
the Speclal Survey "D" or carry out repairs to the bottom

{ damage.

It appears that the local surveyor to the British
Corporation stated that asg the vessel wes buillt under that
Soclety's Rules it would be s slmple matter to re-instate
the vessel in B.C. Class and he has been requested to make

the necessary arrangements,

In the circumstances the Owners desire thet the
notation of "Class contemplated" in the Reglster Book
be withdrawn.

I am, Desr Sir,

Yours faithfully,

B s

The Secretary,
LONDON,
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